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First name: William

Last name: Dwyer

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Public Scoping Comment Card

Location: Lake Conroe

Date: 10/2/2019

 

Name: William Dwyer

Organization: blank

Street Address: Conroe, TX 77304

Email: DwyerCorporation@aol.com

Phone: 281-433-9356

Affiliation: Individual

 

Please provide written comment below:

 

I am concerned that flooding which came with Hurricane Harvey would flood the slurry pits associated with the

drilling as well as the wells, themselves. The lake went to 206.35 MSL and can go to 207 MSL, then add another

3 feet for waves, 210 MSL. Added to that there was concern that the Lewis Creek Reservoir Dam that was

leaking might give way with all the rain and add another 3 feet of water surge, 213 MSL. My concern in a nut

shell is if they can not protect the slurry pits and wells from a surge lake level of 215 MSL the lake is at risk. This

does not even cover the wildlife displacement, noise and air pollution.

 

I am also concerned that on your website (SUBMIT A FORMAL COMMENT)

http://www.fs.usda.gov/goto/texas/oil-and-gas is a

busted link and goes nowhere!!!!!!


